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Monday, June 1, 2020 
 

Dear Valued Customers and Vendors, 

  

 

We hope this communication finds your Employees and their Families and Community safe and sound. 

  

At Creative Carbide Inc. we continue to evaluate all the pertinent information coming from our 

Governmental Officials and CDC in order to continue to try to do what’s best and safest for our 

Employees, our Community and of course, our Customers.  We thank you for your business and support 

during these challenging times but know we are here for you!  

  

As of today, Monday, June 1 2020, we have brought back all our furloughed Employees and are currently 

operating at 100% to serve your needs.   

  

We wish everyone the best at this trying time and give you confidence that we will prevail and come out 

stronger out of it. 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact us through email, website or any of our telephone or fax numbers. 

  

Be safe and be well, 

  

 

 
 

Tom W. Shoecraft, Sr. 
President 
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North Fort Myers, FL 33917 
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